
Lenten greetings from the Rebuilding Committee. This month, the Committee has 
been working to compile and present to FEMA documentation showing how it 
would have cost significantly more to try to salvage the church building. This is 
another important step in the process as we work toward congressional approval. In 
addition, the Committee opted to install permeable pavers in a portion of the parking 
lot to address storm water runoff. These pavers are necessary to obtain approval of 
our project by the Codes Department. 

As always, please send any thoughts or questions to eastendrebuilding@gmail.com.
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